
Brendan Coupe 

I have lived in the Roxborough Village community since 2017. 
 
I am currently retired. I have a degree in Chemical Engineering and worked in that field for 
20 years. After that I moved into Information Technology where I was the Director of IT.  
 
I joined the Chatfield Farms West (1b) HOA board in 2017. I served on that board for about 
5 years. I joined the Roxborough Village Metro District board in the fall of 2024 when one of 
the board members resigned before their term expired. 
 
I would like to continue using the knowledge I have gained working on the metro district 
board over the past 8 months to help improve our community. 

 


